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Port Blair dated the )0 July, 2017
To

The Nodal Officer (ATR)/
Inspector General of Police
A&N Police, Port Blair

Sub:- Issue of instructions to the travelers using Andaman Trunk Road
passing through Jarawa Reserve Area — reg

Sir,

I am directed to inform you that good amount of plastic and eatable
wastages are being found in the Jarawa Tribal Reserve, which is hazardous for the
Jarawa tribes. It is due to the wastage thrown by the travelers using the Andaman
Trunk Road passing through Jarawa Reserve Area. The matter has been seriously
viewed by the Administration. As such, it has been decided that necessary
instruction shall be passed to the travelers not to throw any plastic and eatable
wastage while crossing through Jarawa tribal reserve.

In this connection, it is requested that necessary directions shall be issued
to the travelers through JPP, Jirkatang & Middle Strait not to throw any plastic or
eatable wastage while crossing Jarawa tribal reserve via announcement/
distribution of pamphlets (copy enclosed). The person who violates must be booked
under the relevant section &f the A&N (PAT) Regulation, 1956.

Yours faithfully

Toliind

= 191 !7
(Dr Navlendra Kumar Singh)
Director (TW)

Encl: As above

Copy to: -

1) The Chief Secretary, A&N Administration, Port Blair for favour of his kind
information

2) The Secretary (TW), A&N Administration, Port Blair for favour of his kind
information

3) The Superintendent, of Police, South Andaman District, Port Blair for
information and necessary action

4) The Superintendent of Police, North & Middle Andaman District, Mayabunder
for information and necessary action

5) The Executive Secretary, AAJVS, Port Blair with the direction to ensure
that no plastic/ eatable wastage to be found in the JTR.
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